SEP 15 1982

Docket No. 99900521/82-02

Bechtel Power Corporation
Los Angeles Power Division
ATTN: Mr. L. G. Hinkelman
Vice President and
General Manager
P. 0. Box 60680, Terminal Annex
Los Angeles, CA 90060

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of August 16, 1982, in response to our
letter dated July 28, 1982. We have no further questions at this time
and will review your corrective actions and preventive measures during
a future inspection.

Sincerely,

"Origi .al Signed bys
) ey

Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch

bec:

NRC: PDR
JTCollins
EHJohnson
RLBangart
JAMarshall
JRCostello

RIV. ¢ . V14

CI:Rss sC:Rs§T  BC:vPBL D: V&TP D: IES
JRCostello/rf CJHale UPotapoJE RLBangart EHJohnson
9/9/82 9/q /82 9/:1 /82 9/1. /82 | 9/.2/82,



